
You're Invited to Our Book Club Open 

House! 

Dear Book Lovers, 

We are excited to welcome new members to our vibrant book club! Join us for an open house 

where you can meet fellow readers, share your favorite books, and learn more about our 

upcoming selections. 

Date: Saturday, April 15, 2023 

Time: 2:00 PM - 4:00 PM 

Location: 123 Book Street, Reading Town 

Whether you're an avid reader or just starting your literary journey, there's a place for you in our 

club. Enjoy refreshments, book discussions, and a chance to sign up! 

Please RSVP by April 10, 2023, to confirm your attendance. 

Happy Reading! 

Best, 

The Book Club Committee 


